
NORTHEASTERN UNIVERSITY 

BOSTON-BOUVE COLLEGE 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH EDUCATION 

July 3, l979 

Ms . Ariodne Kane 
Outreach Institute 
Kenmore Station 
Box 360 
Boston , MA 

Dear Ariodne: 

022l5 

360 HUNTINGTON AVENUE 

BOSTON,MASSACHUSETTS 02115 

A note of thanks before I leave this spring quarter for the numerous 
times you have shared yourself and paraculture with my students in the 
human sexuality class . 

They have been overwhelmingly enthusiastic to your presentations . Your 
ability to expalin the various components of the lifestyle with clarity 
and depth has helped them grow and understand. They have consistently 
voted you the most interesting speaker of the course. 

Your reputation as a spoksperson for the paraculture is ever expand­
ing . Thanks again for being so helpful to me . 

Sincerely, 

~litemba 
Assi stant Professor 
Health Education Department 
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